
Ministry of Health will raise prices of 400 medications manufactured by state-
owned pharmaceutical companies 
 
The Ministry of Health will raise prices of 400 medications made by state-owned 
pharmaceutical companies in a bid to support the loss-making companies. Private 
pharmaceutical companies hold a 96% market share, leaving only 4% for the 11 
public companies whose losses reach EGP 350 million annually.  

 


